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Partner Christine F. Li Receives Prestigious Arthur S.
Horn Distinguished Service Award from New Jersey
State Bar Association
January 10, 2013
 

Christine F. Li, a partner in the Real Estate Department at Greebaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP, will be
honored by the New Jersey State Bar Association Real Property, Trust and Estate Law Section at its
January 22, 2013 Annual Dinner.

Ms. Li will be the 2013 recipient of the prestigious annual Arthur S. Horn Distinguished Service Award, in
acknowledgment and recognition of her significant and longstanding contributions to the development of
Real Property Law in New Jersey. An active member of the Bar for many years, Ms. Li most recently
served as Chair of the section’s Board of Consultors (2010-2011).

Ms. Li focuses her practice in condominium and planned real estate development law, representing clients
who include developers, sponsors of the conversion of rental properties, community associations, and
lending institutions. Widely recognized as one of New Jersey’s leading real estate lawyers, she is a Fellow
of the highly selective American College of Real Estate Lawyers, and a member of the College of
Community Association Lawyers.

______

Contacts:

Diana Parker
Director of Business Development
732-476-2464
dparker@greenbaumlaw.com

Erin P. Faltin
Assistant Director of Marketing
732-476-3278
efaltin@greenbaumlaw.com


